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The United States conveys its condolences and support to all of those in
Indonesia affected by the earthquake and tsunami that struck Central Sulawesi
on September 28. U.S. Mission Indonesia is closely monitoring the situation,
and has not received reports of U.S. citizens affected. The United States and
Indonesia are Strategic Partners and friends, and we stand ready to assist in
the relief effort.
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